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Dear Brother, 

I am pleased to announce that the Oxfordshire Mark Festival (The 157th MBF Festival, 
2025) has hit the £100k milestone. This is a great achievement and one to celebrate, 
especially as Covid lockdowns and restrictions caused so many issues.  However, we 
must continue, keep working hard and keep putting on events. We have a long way 
to go to reach the £1,002,022 that Province of Surrey managed at the end of their 
Festival. Well done to Surrey! 

Many Brethren have asked how they can help the Oxfordshire Mark Festival. There 
are a number ways, one is by attending events and another is by regular giving. As 
the Oxfordshire Craft Festival is coming to an end, have you thought about switching 
your standing order to the Oxfordshire Mark Festival? If you can do this, it will help 
our Festival hit the next milestone and you will be helping your Province. Every little 
helps and every pound counts.  

If you have any questions how to do this or want to set up a new standing order or 
are new to regular giving, then please email me or visit the Festival website 
(www.oxonmbf2025.org.uk) for all the information you need and for the latest 
Festival news and events.  

Regards, 

 

W.Bro David Cumming  
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